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Campus Security: ​Please contact Miguel if you see anything suspicious or feel unsafe. There 
are a lot of homeless people around the area so be aware of your surroundings. All teachers 
have radios they can use to contact campus supervisors immediately.  
 
Updates: ​ESL classes are also available at other locations. Summer School session will be 
from May 29th to June 28th. We will have morning (9-12) and evening (6-9) classes. These 
classes will take place Monday through Thursday, we will not have any classes on Fridays. All 
ESL classes will be using the Burlington English program. The College and Career Center is 
open. There is a career advisor available for college and career guidance. Interests and 
Computer knowledge assessments can be done. Help with registering for SAS computer 
classes.  
 
100th Anniversary celebration: ​All students are encouraged to attend. We need as many 
volunteers as we can get, as there are many jobs that need to be filled. Students are to let their 
teacher know if they would like to volunteer so they can be signed up. There will be 
entertainment for kids in the Parent Center. This event is going to be a semi-formal celebration 
and no alcohol is allowed.  
 
 
 
Planning for next year: wish list (activity): 
 

● Library 
● Inspirational conference with ex students 
● Coffee shop 
● Art classes 
● Free transportation for adult students who don’t know how to drive 
● Computer classes for different levels of english 
● Class on Fridays for afternoon classes 
● Cafeteria (open day and night) 
● More hours of computer time 
● More security 
● More programs 
● More computer classes 
● More ESL classes 


